
 
 

 

Please now refer to our Termly Curriculum Information Posters. 

You can now instantly see what your child will be learning though 

out the term and help them to expand their knowledge! 

 

 

Curriculum News 
 

 

Parents Evening: Appointments go live on our website on Friday 10th March.                 

Mrs. Tjaveondja, SENCO will be attending meetings of children with SEN support 

so she can answer any  questions.  



 

 

Pinfold News 
Calendar for 2023 so far: 

 24th February- Swimming starts for whole school 

 2nd March– World Book Day 

 13th March- Oak class Philharmonic Hall  

 22nd March- Parents Evening 

 23rd March- Presentation to parents 

 3rd May– Cathedral Trip 

 9-12th May SATS 

 6th June– Times Table Test Y4 

 13th June– Willow class Philharmonic Hall 

 July (TBC) - stall and performing with the ukulele band at 

The Green Fayre at The Beacon Country Park 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to a wonderfully sunny term– which certainly feels like Spring 

is on its way! As you can see from the photos– our children had a fun filled   

learning rich January! The Oak children visited Dig Lake to buy vegetables and 

learn more about our local farming area. They used the vegetables to cook 

various delectable foods as part of their design and technology curriculum! 

Children enjoyed Numbers Day and learning from their new experiences in 

the woods! They have been to Windmill Farm and learned all about animals. 

Please remember to visit our website to look at the exciting four year 

‘Faraway Curriculum’ overview we have planned for your children! We 

named it this as it encompasses all the magical things we do as a school– you 

must have read the Magic Faraway Tree to understand fully!  

I am looking forward to another wonderful term, with new children starting– 

let’s give them a Pinfold welcome! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Tjaveondja 

As English Lead, Miss Whiteside is inviting parents to dress children as a book               

character– please do not go and spend money buying something, just work with the       

children, your imagination and a bit of cardboard– much more fun! 

For any of you wanting to book next years holidays we have set our INSET 

training days for the school year 2023-2024! These are: 

24th May, 3rd June, 4th June and Monday July 22nd    

STRIKE NEWS: As you will know from the News unions are now someway into         

negotiations. There is a small chance things will be settled on Saturday. We will keep you 

updated via Spida message if school will close, up to now, school will be open on 28/02/24. 


